
 
 
  
 
 
 
21 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Nut allergies 
 
I wanted to take a moment to inform you about an important matter regarding the health and 
safety of our students and staff. 
 
We have students and staff in our school who have a severe and life-threatening nut allergy.  
 
To minimise these risks, we are a nut-free school. 
 
I therefore ask that you please refrain from sending any snacks or meals that contain nuts to 
school. Any snack or lunch items containing nuts will need to be disposed of and replaced for 
alternatives. 
 
I thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher   


